
 

 
 
 
 

2008 – Notice to Shipping No 3 

MAISONNEUVE REGION  

MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  

 

Fireworks – Port of Montreal  

Mariners are advised that for safety reasons, the Port of Montreal 
Administration has defined a zone between elevator No 4 and CIP No 2 of the 
St. Lawrence Seaway where commercial shipping will not be permitted to 
transit between 21:30 and 23:00 hours on June 21st, 2008. 

This could result in delays to navigation. 

The St. Lawrence Seaway Management Corporation together with the Port of 
Montreal Administration will monitor the situation closely during this first 
fireworks event in order to mitigate the impact on navigation for the future 
events. 

June 19, 2008 

The St. Lawrence Seaway Management Corporation 
Corporation de Gestion de la Voie Maritime du Saint-Laurent 

Région Maisonneuve 
151, rue de l’Écluse 
St-Lambert, Québec 

J4R 2V6 
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